
 

   

 

The Councillor for Economic Promotion visits the Ercros factory in 

Cerdanyola 

 

 

 
The representatives of the Cerdanyola City Council and Ercros during the meeting 

 

 
The Councillor for Economic Promotion of the Cerdanyola City Council, Cristina Padilla 

Zaplana, and the Innovation technician, José Antonio Rubio Carroza, have visited the Ercros 

factory in the city. During the meeting, they presented the municipal services for local 

companies, such as the business promotion office and Cerdanyola Activa, focused on 

supporting the business community, training and attracting talent. 

 

Héctor Barón, factory director, and Ángel Domínguez, head of Industrial Relations, received 

the municipal representatives and explained the activity of the factory and the Ercros group, 

and its commitment to local development. 

 

All the information about the Ercros factory in Cerdanyola, here. 

 

 

Cerdanyola, December 2, 2024 

https://www.ercros.es/en/node/293/

